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Please kindly find below Akfen Holding's announcement regarding the Appointment of 

Independent Auditor: 

 

It has been unanimously resolved that Akis Bağımsız Denetim ve Serbest Muhasebeci Mali Müşavirlik 

A.Ş. (KPMG) be elected as the independent auditing company and auditor based on the principles 

specified by the Capital Markets Law legislation in order to audit our Company's financial statements 

and that this resolution be submitted to the approval of the General Assembly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We hereby state that the above clarifications are in compliance with the principles set forth in the Decree No 54 Series No VIII of the 

Capital Market Board, that it fully reflects the information we have received in this respect, that the information is compliant with the 

books, records and our documents, that we have accomplished our best in order to obtain the accurate and correct information, and that 

we are responsible for this clarification hereby.  
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For further information please e-mail to investorrelations@akfen.com.tr 
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